
 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2025 

 

 

Town of Pendleton 

6570 Campbell Blvd. 

Lockport, NY 14094 

 

RE:  Request for Millings – Acacia Park Cemetery 

 

 

Dear Mr. Fischer: 

I am contacting you on behalf of Acacia Park Cemetery Association to request your support and supply 

contributions for our seasonal driveway restoration project in the park.  Each year our goal is to restore 

our driveways, throughout the park, for those visiting their loved ones before the Mother’s Day holiday.  

We respectfully request any assistance with the delivery of millings, standard or fine, to be used to 

improve our driveways due to the effects of the winter season. 

We would greatly appreciate any assistance the Town of Pendleton can provide towards this project 

that will impact the families and friends who visit their loved ones laid to rest at Acacia Park Cemetery. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Craig S. Schwalm 

President 

 

 

 


